



Report to Mayor and Council
April 13, 2020

	Rounds March	YTD
2015	422	476
2016	637	1031
2017	464	1218
2018	268	303
2019	354	463
2020	315	594

Weather continues to slow the beginning of the golf season as do the Covid 19 restrictions. Another flood swept thru the golf course in March.

For the safety of patrons and employees we have followed recommendations for operations from the Board of Health. I'm sure the patrons are as frustrated with the limitations as I am but following the restrictions is the best and safest practice at this time. We will continue to monitor and adjust policy as directed by the Board of Health and Council.

As a result of the Stay at Home order from the Governor and State of Emergency issued by the Mayor we have delayed the start of all Leagues until at least May 1st when we will determine how to proceed. I have given Leagues all options to consider and will work with them once the restrictions are lifted.